
    BORONIA PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

113 Pittwater Road, Hunters Hill, 2110 
Telephone:  9817-2778, 9816 5346   

Email:  boroniapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
          BAND WEEKEND 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year our annual band weekend is being held on Saturday 22 May (Training Band) and Sunday 23 May (Concert & 
Performance Bands).The event is a wonderful opportunity for students to develop their instrumental knowledge and 
skills both individually, in their instrument section, and as part of their ensemble. Intensive group tutorials and ensemble 
rehearsals will be held across the two days, culminating in a short concert for parents on Sunday afternoon (Concert 
and Performance Bands) and Saturday afternoon (Training Band). 
 
WHEN: TRAINING BAND Saturday May 22, 1.30pm – 4.30pm.  Students should arrive from 1.15pm 

for sign in. There will be a concert for parents at 4.30pm in the hall.   
 

CONCERT & PERFORMANCE BANDS Sunday May 23, 10.00am – 2.00pm. Students should 
arrive from 9.45am for sign in. There will be a concert for parents at 2 .00pm in the hall.  

   
 
WHERE:  BPPS school hall and classrooms 
 
WHAT TO BRING:  Students should bring Saturday afternoon tea (Training Band only), Sunday morning tea and 

lunch (Concert & Performance Bands), water bottle, instrument and all music. Please ensure 
that all items are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

 
WEAR: Mufti (school uniforms not required) 
 
COST: $45.00 to cover the cost of tutors and conductors. This cost is included in your term 2 family 
 statement. 
 
 All students are expected to attend. If your child is unable to attend for some major 

reason, please notify the relevant parent band coordinator ASAP. 
 
Please sign the permission note and return it to the box in the school office by Friday 13 May 
 
MRS NYLUND       MRS STANFORD 
Extra-Curricular Music Coordinator    Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

BAND WEEKEND 2021 
(To be returned to the letterbox in the school office by Friday 13 May) 

 
STUDENT NAME: ________________________________________________CLASS: _______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the band weekend. 
 

□  I have paid my family statement.    My receipt number is: ______________________    

□  I have made a payment online.      My receipt number is: ______________________   

 
Signature:_____________________________________________ Date: _________________________  
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